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Hi Genevieve,

I am very concerned with Hanson's proposal to expand their Brandy Hill Quarry
operations.

While we need to have progress in Industry, it should not be at the expense of resident's
health, well-being and lifestyle.

In particular 1 am opposed to their proposed 24 hours a day, 7 days a week operation and
the massive increase in truck movements along a road | travel every day.

Please do whatever you can to help stop this.

Regards,

Seaham, 2324





